
Fourth Grade SPLASH Supply List

Dear Parents/guardians of rising Fourth Grade students enrolled in the Dual Language Program,

We are so excited for next year and the opportunity to teach your child in fourth grade! In preparation
for next school year, we would like you to know of our supply list. We hope you have a relaxing, fun, and
safe summer! We look forward to meeting you in August!

Mrs. Harker and Sr. Galeano

English Class
4 100 count Black and white marble Composition Notebooks
1 Blue Plastic Double Pocket Folder

Spanish Class
3 100 count Black and white marble Composition Notebooks
1 Green Plastic Double Pocket Folder

Other materials
1 Plastic Double Pocket Folder (color of your choice)
1 Set of headphones (no airbuds)
1 Wide rule notebook paper
2 Pencil sharpener with lid
2 24 count Box of crayons
1 12 pack of colored pencils
24 #2 Presharpened Ticonderoga Pencils
24 Elmer’s Glue Sticks
2 5” Sharp scissors
4 THIN Whiteboard Markers (black)
4 Regular Expo Markers (black)
2 Red pens
3 Package of sticky notes
3 Packs of eraser tops
2 Pencil Box or large pencil pouch (make sure your supplies will fit inside - one for each class)

Please write names on folders and notebooks.
Donations Needed:

● Tissues
● Hand sanitizer
● Disinfecting wipes
● Glue Sticks
● Expo Markers

*Students will not need a personal mouse for their computers.*




